
Notice of Second Draft Zoning   
By-law and Public Open House #4 

Comprehensive Zoning By-law Project 

A Second Draft Zoning By-law has been prepared, based on comments received 
from the community and will be available on the Township website by Monday, 

September 11th, 2017.  The second Draft By-law will be presented at an upcoming 
Public Open House (see information below) where you will have an opportunity to 
discuss key changes from the first Draft By-law.  Draft mapping will also be shared 

at the Open House and will be made available for review on the interactive 
mapping tool at www.puslinch.ca by Monday, September 11th, 2017. 

Want more 
information?  

For further information about 
this project and/or the 

Second DRAFT By-law, please 
contact: 

Karen Landry 
CAO/Clerk 

Township of Puslinch 
7404 Wellington Road 34 
Puslinch, Ontario N0B 2J0 

(519) 763-1226 ext. 214 
klandry@puslinch.ca 

Open House #4 
Thursday September 28th, 2017 

6:00 to 8:00 pm 
Puslinch Community Centre 

*Note: A Formal 
Presentation will be 
delivered at 6:30pm 

Available Soon! Second Draft Zoning By-law 

The Second Draft By-law and associated mapping  will be presented at an 
upcoming Open House #4 on September 28, 2017.  Members of the 

community are encouraged to attend this Open House to learn about 
proposed changes to the existing By-law and to provide input and feedback. 

Notice of Public Open House #4 

http://www.puslinch.ca/
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